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After months of studying, outreaching, hosting various events and activities, CARP Las Vegas had their 

finale with an End of the Semester Family celebration.  

 

It was filled with many friends, families, and extended families throughout the years of CARP.  

 

The evening consisted of delicious potluck dinner, performances, testimonies, a video presentation, and 

lots of memorable pictures. 

 

To see all the photos, visit tinyurl,com/yxcxwrfj 

 

 


